
Submitter: Rachel Segal 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

There is absolutely no reason to end vote-by-mail in Oregon.  Voting by mail is easy 

for everyone including those who have difficulty or are unable to leave their homes to 

vote in person.  There is very little voting fraud.  The whole reason for repealing vote-

by-mail is to sow distrust in our free and fair elections.  This cannot be allowed to 

happen. 


